
 

  
Hello everyone, 

How are you doing? Has anyone been able to get away on holiday yet? New 

things become possible every week and we praise God for his goodness to 

us. 

Something a bit different this week! 

As usual, you can find the service on YouTube using the link below: 

https://youtu.be/1dHKqXEhve8 

This week, the service comes from all the leadership team including Rhoda – 

so thank you Jake, Tim, Val, Andrew, Merv, Lorraine, Neil and Rhoda for your 

brilliant contributions. 

As we haven't been able to have a Church Members' meeting, we are using 

this service to update you on the work that the Trustees have been doing 

lately, a partial reopening of the church for small groups of people, the 

Church Accounts for 2019, a couple of new prayer initiatives, the latest 

outreach plans and an update on our search for a new Minister and much 

more. 

The children's and young people's services which Rhoda has put together 

can be found on their YouTube channel here: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCuxgARly413TNTpGOPPzYyA 

There are worksheets for all the children and young people as usual: 

Youth Service - 19 July - Connect and Encounter.pdf  

Childrens Service - 20 July - Tiddlers.pdf  

Childrens Service - 19 July - Adventure.pdf  

Childrens Service - 19 July - Discover and Explore.pdf  

 

And there is an invitation for children to United Kids: 

 

United kids invite.pdf  

And as an alternative to the New Wine conference, there is an online version 

"United Breaks Out" 

https://www.new-wine.org/breaksout 

This is free and you are all invited to connect – running from July 30 to 

August 3 2020. Here is the Timetable for you to download and print out. 

UBO TimeTable.pdf  

 

https://youtu.be/1dHKqXEhve8
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCuxgARly413TNTpGOPPzYyA
https://cdn.filestackcontent.com/E9qRaz7WSqiM0XkYWEUT
https://cdn.filestackcontent.com/18jMgbYxS26grCJ9UJNj
https://cdn.filestackcontent.com/156cxc8QSG2I0Tuetgtr
https://cdn.filestackcontent.com/vB9z8TMbRyxytxkLuDxz
https://cdn.filestackcontent.com/loOc0ArReRGWOZFzuXoA
https://www.new-wine.org/breaksout
https://cdn.filestackcontent.com/RLa8QNvTFStaqp6XaXdA


As we mention in the service, we would really value your feedback on these 

online services, and other aspects of church life as we plan how we can be 

church under the strange conditions that we find ourselves operating in 

under  Coronavirus.  Contact Tim or Julie or email 

secretary@oakhambaptist.org.uk. 

 

Hope to see you soon 

 

Every blessing 

 

Julie 
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